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Ancient Order of Hibernians

of Hampden Hampshire Counties

PO Box 6535
Holyoke, MA 01041-0826

Next Meeting –  
Monday, January 6, 7:00 p.m. 

At The Wherehouse?  

www.AOH-Holyoke.com

    In ainm an Athar agus an Mhic agus an Spiorad Naoimh, Amen.
   From our esteemed leaders: Wishing all a Happy, Healthy and Blessed New Year, AOH and LAOH presidents Paul Hogan and Paula Paoli   
  Congratulations to the LAOH and AOH Hibernians of the year, Kelly O’Connor and Matt O’Connor! No, they are not related. Kelly is the CCD coordinator at Blessed Sacrament and St. Patrick’s parishes and has become in a short time a valued Lady Hibernian. Matt, easily recognized in his kilt, is always available to play the pipes at club functions.

   Double congratulations to Sister Joan Magnani ssj, director of Jericho on being selected the 2020 Christian Charity Award recipient. Kelly and Matt will be recognized at Irish Night while Sister Joan will be honored at the Communion Breakfast. 

   Thank you to the staff at The Wherehouse?. It was a delicious buffet. The adult Christmas party in December put everyone in the Christmas spirit.
   Our Annual Children’s Christmas party was another rousing success. Thank you to the organizers, John and Kim Gaughan and also to our secret Santa. If anyone knows Santa’s identity, email Paul at Hibernianfun@aol.com. The first person answering correctly will receive a prize.

   Don’t Miss the event of the season - Irish Night in Holyoke in memory of Daniel P. Curran on Saturday, February 22, 2020 at the Log Cabin in Holyoke. Call Joe O’Connor at 413-627-7148 for reservations or go online to Eventbrite .com Irish Night in Holyoke. Tickets are just $30.00 per person. The event benefits the Maurice A. Donahue Memorial Scholarship. Usher in the St. Patrick’s season and enjoy a delicious traditional corned beef and cabbage dinner and ribs. Listen to the music of the Noel Henry Irish Show Band with additional entertainment by Piper Matt O’Connor and the Cassin Academy of Irish Dance. Buy your tickets early, first-come first-served. Don’t miss this traditional area cultural event. Valet parking provided.  
Be A Voice For Ireland – Join the Hibernians Today!
   Thank you to Nora McMahon, Fran Hennessey, Peter Hogan, Paul Mengel,  Paula Paoli, Jay Driscoll, Charlie Popp, Barbara Twohig and Janet Dwyer who prepared and served at Kate's Kitchen on December 8. Dates for 2020 are Sunday, February 9, April 5, May 31 and June 28.
     Pete’s Saint Patrick’s raffle calendars are on sale. At only $10, they are a great gift for yourself and others. It is a nice club fundraiser where you can win big bucks..
            If you are not receiving our newsletter by e-mail please, send me your correct email or if you have changed your email, please forward it to fishaq2@aol.com (Paul Hogan). This is an effort to save our hard earned $$. 
   Financial Secretary Peter Hogan informs us several members have still not paid their 2019 dues! If you have any questions or a hardship please give Pete 413-330-6635 or Paul a call at 413-210-1416.  
       When a club member passes, the AOH and LAOH will pay our respects at wakes for the deceased with a Hibernian ritual. If you would like more information or would welcome one, contact Paul Hogan at 210-1416 for the AOH and Paula Paoli at 210-6013 for the AOH. 
   LAOH News
 Thank you to everyone working on the embroidery for the Quilt fundraiser. Please bring your work to the meeting or call Paula if you need it to be collected. It will be incorporated into the quilt getting it ready by Irish Night. The 20th anniversary quilt contains images from each year and is sure to become a treasured heirloom. Tickets will be on sale at the January meeting.
     If you have any donations for the raffle at Irish night, please bring them to the next few meetings, so we can guarantee a successful event.
    Don't forget to keep your dues up to date.  Please send $25.00 dues to Mary Pat Murphy at 9 Magnolia Avenue, Holyoke, MA  01040. She can be reached at 413-532-2121 with any questions.
    If you are receiving a printed copy of the newsletter and want to receive it by email instead, please contact Paula Paoli at paula5412@comcast.net or 413-210-6031 to make the change.  We appreciate those who have changed to email to save our division the cost of printing and postage.
  Upcoming Events:
Kate’s Kitchen – Sunday, February 9, April 5, May 31 and June 28
St. Patrick’s Calendar Raffle – tickets are on sale
Dan’s Irish Night – Saturday, February 22 at The Log Cabin
Communion Breakfast – Sunday, March 15
Saint Patrick’s Parade – Sunday, March 22

Hennessey Hoe-Down Summer Picnic – Saturday, June 14
Be A Voice For Ireland – Join the Hibernians Today!
.
 Irish Cultural Center Events
St. Brigid’s Raffle

      The ICC is sponsoring an exciting St. Brigid’s raffle with first price an all-expenses trip to Ireland and second prize a 14 K gold St. Brigid’s cross necklace. Tickets are $20. Drawing will take place February 1. Call 333-4951 for more info or visit the ICC website, irishcenterwne.org to download  a form.
 Entertainment at the Trinity Pub

    Billy Eagan and Barney McElhon will be playing Friday, January 3, 6 to 9 p.m.  entertaining with all your Irish favorites. 
   Tim and Cindy will perform Saturday, January 4 from 6:30 – 9:30 p.m. singing traditional and not so traditional Irish music.
   Weekly trad music seisiuns are held every Wednesday from 6:30 to 9:30 p.m.  Ten to eighteen traditional Irish musicians and singers entertain every week.
Our monthly reminder from Doc Dean, Kate’s Kitchen is in need of non-perishable food items. Bring them to the January meeting.

 And finally, there was no 50/50 raffle at the Christmas Party. The pot is now at $118 and climbing.

In ainm an Athar agus an Mhic agus an Spiorad Naoimh, Amen.
